
Consider approval to contract with Seon System Sales (Safe Fleet) for the purchase of
camera systems for buses

May 13, 2024

1. Background:

The camera systems in the older fleet of buses are 10 years old. The camera system
needs to be updated. We would like to replace the cameras in the older buses to include
our special needs buses. By replacing the systems, we will have better coverage on the
buses for student and staff safety. The buses will be equipped with WiFi and once the
buses return to the yard, the video will automatically download to the servers.

Board Policy (CH) requires the Board to approve any single, budgeted purchase of goods
or services that cost $50,000 or more, regardless of whether the goods or services are
competitively purchased.

2. Process:

Seon System Sales (Safe Fleet) is on Buy Board and meets all of the purchasing
requirements. Equipment cost is $121.504 and installation is $32,748. Some of the
quotes on the parts are estimates only and could change once the actual engineering
survey is completed, so there is a little bit of a buffer in the approval amount.

3. Fiscal Impact:
Not to exceed $165,000 - Grant funded

4. Recommendation:

The administration recommends contracting with Seon System Sales (Safe Fleet) for
camera replacement in an amount not to exceed $165,000.

5. Action Required:

Action required

6. Contact Person:

Pam Bendele


